
Launching Ceremony of Gold Level Expeditions Course 

for School Leavers in South Korea 

 

After training for three months, our participants are 

ready to undertake their Gold Level Expeditions 

assessment journey in South Korea in coming August. 

A launching ceremony was held on 27th July 2017 at the 

Award Office, it was our honour to have the 

representatives of sponsors Mr. Ryan Mui, Director of 

Eikowada and Dr. Charles Chan, Representative of 

TUNBOW Group Limited to come and support our 

participants. 

 

Mr. Mui and Dr. Chan encouraged the participants, 

hoping that they would enjoy the journey and have an           A group photo of the launching ceremony. 

unforgettable memory. Ms. Joyce Chan, the CEO of  

AYP expressed sincere gratitude for the continuous support of Eikowada and TUNBOW Group Limited. 

 

There are 12 participants and they would set off on 2nd August, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mr. Ryan Mui, Director of Eikowada.                   Dr. Charles Chan, Representative of  

TUNBOW Group Limited. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The chief instructor, Mr. Poon Ka Hang, explaining            Ms. Joyce Chan, the Chief 

the arrangement of the journey. Executive Officer of AYP. 


